Prayer Letter

But we have this treasure in earthen vessels, that the excellency of the power may be of God, and not of us. 2 Corinthians 4:7

MINISTRY HAPPENINGS

Church Speaking
Opportunities

*

Summer VBS

*

Calendar

*

Prayer Requests

GRATEFUL TO THE LORD'S FAITHFULNESS

Remembering Co-Laborers

Only God knows how thankful I am for each of you. Your love and prayers mean more than you can know. THANK YOU.

It seems like the longer I am away from Senggo, the more I miss it. Several missionary friends and coworkers have gone to heaven, and I imagine what a wonderful time they are having there. Former coworkers, Marge Smith (Santa Barbara, CA) and Margaret Hyatt (Lawrence, GA.) are in their 90s, and I am not too far behind. I had a wonderful visit recently with Margaret Hyatt and her son, Joel. We went to the field together in July 1964 when Joel (better known then as JoJo) was 5 years old—so many memories.

Church Speaking Opportunities

Since my last letter, I have had the privilege of visiting churches in Rockingham,
Columbia, and Sylva, North
Carolina; Fayetteville, and Dalton, Georgia.
Tucson, Arizona City, and Mesa, Arizona.
(I got to visit brother Stan and sister-in-law Jane in Tucson) Norwood, Missouri,
Bloomington, and Pekin, Illinois.

Contact Information

Margaret Stringer | 24 Dolerite Dr | Taylors, SC 29687 website | www.margaretstringer.com

Prayer Requests

- Continued health and strength.
- Spiritual guidance for every day
- Joy for the journey
- Wisdom in scheduling.
- November/March Israel Tour (Tour dates still tentative)

Calendar

- August volunteering Ark Encounter with friend Judie Noyes.
- August 25-27 Mission School with Prayer Baptist Mission International at Meadows Baptist Church, Walnut Cove, North Carolina

Summer VBS Programs

I thoroughly enjoyed VBS at Gethsemane Church in Pekin, IL. This was my 7th year to get to teach the Bible Lesson for an exciting time there.

The church people put a lot of money and effort into it, and I believe that this was the best year ever. The last night we had 54 children between the ages of 6-12. They were extraordinarily receptive and we rejoice in several professions of faith. Praise the Lord.







